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The Philosophy of Childhood Gareth Matthews 1994 So many questions, such an
imagination, endless speculation: the child seems to be a natural philosopher-until the ripe old age of eight or nine, when the spirit of inquiry
mysteriously fades. What happened? Was it something we did--or didn't do? Was
the child truly the philosophical being he once seemed? Gareth Matthews takes
up these concerns in The Philosophy of Childhood, a searching account of
children's philosophical potential and of childhood as an area of philosophical
inquiry. Seeking a philosophy that represents the range and depth of children's
inquisitive minds, Matthews explores both how children think and how we, as
adults, think about them. Adult preconceptions about the mental life of
children tend to discourage a child's philosophical bent, Matthews suggests,
and he probes the sources of these limiting assumptions: restrictive notions of
maturation and conceptual development; possible lapses in episodic memory; the
experience of identity and growth as "successive selves," which separate us
from our own childhoods. By exposing the underpinnings of our adult views of
childhood, Matthews, a philosopher and longtime advocate of children's rights,
clears the way for recognizing the philosophy of childhood as a legitimate
field of inquiry. He then conducts us through various influential models for
understanding what it is to be a child, from the theory that individual
development recapitulates the development of the human species to accounts of
moral and cognitive development, including Piaget's revolutionary model. The
metaphysics of playdough, the authenticity of children's art, the effects of
divorce and intimations of mortality on a child--all have a place in Matthews's
rich discussion of the philosophical nature of childhood. His book will prompt
us to reconsider the distinctions we make about development and the
competencies of mind, and what we lose by denying childhood its full
philosophical breadth.
The Moral Limits of the Criminal Law: Harm to self Joel Feinberg 1984
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Conversation & Responsibility Michael McKenna 2012-03-28 In this book Michael
McKenna advances a new theory of moral responsibility, one that builds upon the
work of P.F. Strawson. As McKenna demonstrates, moral responsibility can be
explained on analogy with a conversation. The relation between a morally
responsible agent and those who hold her morally responsible is similar to the
relation between a speaker and her audience. A responsible agent's actions are
bearers of meaning -- agent meaning -- just as a speaker's utterances are
bearers of speaker meaning. Agent meaning is a function of the morally quality
of the will with which the agent acts. Those who hold an agent morally
responsible for what she does do so by responding to her as if in a
conversation. By responding with certain morally reactive attitudes, such as
resentment or indignation, they thereby communicate their regard for the
meaning taken to be revealed in that agent's actions. It is then open for the
agent held responsible to respond to those holding her responsible by offering
an apology, a justification, an excuse, or some other response, thereby
extending the evolving conversational exchange. The conversational theory of
moral responsibility that McKenna develops here accepts two features of
Strawson's theory: that moral responsibility is essentially interpersonal -- so
that being responsible must be understood by reference to the nature of holding
responsible -- and that the moral emotions are central to holding responsible.
While upholding these two aspects of Strawson's theory, McKenna's theory
rejects a further Strawsonian thesis, which is that holding morally responsible
is more fundamental or basic than being morally responsible. On the
conversational theory, the conditions for holding responsible are dependent on
the nature of the agent who is responsible. So holding responsible cannot be
more basic than being responsible. Nevertheless, the nature of the agent who is
morally responsible is to be understood in terms of sensitivity to those who
would make moral demands of her, thereby holding her responsible. Being
responsible is therefore also dependent on holding responsible. Thus, neither
being nor holding morally responsible is more basic than the other. They are
mutually dependent.
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2005 The Twelfth Edition of this bestselling, topically organized anthology provides a superb balance of historical
selections and recent material. Now a part of Wadsworth's new Advantage Series
and issued for the first time in a paperback format at a reduced price, this
new edition features more readings than ever before--79 total--all, where
necessary, in the finest translations available. The readings complement each
other and naturally build on the topic being covered. Clear, concise
introductions to each Part provide just enough guidance to let students learn
from experiencing the readings themselves. The text's long-heralded selection
of readings covers topics such as reason and religious belief, human knowledge,
mind and its place in nature, determinism, free will and responsibility, and
morality and its critics in five parts with careful attention to opposing
points of view.
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2016
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Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2013
Perspectives on Moral Responsibility John Martin Fischer 2018-07-05 Explores
aspects of responsibility, including moral accountability; hierarchy,
rationality, and the real self; and ethical responsibility and alternative
possibilities.
In Harm's Way Wesley Newcomb Hohfeld Professor of Jurisprudence and Professor
of Philosophy Jules L Coleman 1994-06-24 This 1994 volume contains fifteen
essays by leading philosophers exploring themes developed in the work of Joel
Feinberg.
Reason, Value, and Respect Robert Neal Johnson 2015 In 13 specially written
essays, leading philosophers explore Kantian themes in moral and political
philosophy that are prominent in the work of Thomas E. Hill, Jr., such as
respect and self-respect, practical reason, conscience, and duty. In conclusion
Hill offers an overview of his work and responses to the preceding essays.
The Problem of Abortion Joel Feinberg 1984 * A collection of readings on
abortion intended for applied ethics courses.
Free Will Derk Pereboom 2009-11-13 A unique anthology featuring contributions
to the dispute over free will from Aristotle to the twenty-first century, Derk
Pereboom's volume presents the most thoughtful positions taken in this crucial
debate and discusses their consequences for free will's traditional corollary,
moral responsibility. The Second Edition retains the organizational structure
that made its predecessor the leading anthology of its kind, while adding major
new selections by such philosophers as Spinoza, Reid, John Martin Fischer,
Robert Kane, Galen Strawson, and Timothy O'Connor. Hackett Readings in
Philosophy is a versatile series of compact anthologies, each devoted to a
topic of traditional interest. Selections include classical, modern, and
contemporary writings chosen for their elegance of exposition and success at
stimulating thought and discussion.
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2005 The Twelfth Edition of this bestselling, topically organized anthology provides a superb balance of historical
selections and recent material. This new edition features more readings than
ever before--79 total--all, where necessary, in the finest translations
available. The readings complement each other and naturally build on the topic
being covered. Clear, concise introductions to each Part provide just enough
guidance to let students learn from experiencing the readings themselves. The
text's long-heralded selection of readings covers topics such as reason and
religious belief, human knowledge, mind and its place in nature, determinism,
free will and responsibility, and morality and its critics in five parts with
careful attention to opposing points of view.
Knowledge, Reality, and Value Michael Huemer 2021-04 The world's best
introduction to philosophy, Knowledge, Reality, and Value explains basic
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philosophical problems in epistemology, metaphysics, and ethics, such as: How
can we know about the world outside our minds? Is there a God? Do we have free
will? Are there objective values? What distinguishes morally right from morally
wrong actions? The text succinctly explains the most important theories and
arguments about these things, and it does so a lot less boringly than most
books written by professors."My work is all a series of footnotes to Mike
Huemer." -Plato"This book is way better than my lecture notes." -Aristotle"When
I have a little money, I buy Mike Huemer's books; and if I have any left, I buy
food and clothes." -ErasmusContentsPreface Part I: Preliminaries 1. What Is
Philosophy? 2. Logic 3. Critical Thinking, 1: Intellectual Virtue 4. Critical
Thinking, 2: Fallacies 5. Absolute Truth Part II: Epistemology 6. Skepticism
About the External World 7. Global Skepticism vs. Foundationalism 8. Defining
"Knowledge" Part III: Metaphysics 9. Arguments for Theism 10. Arguments for
Atheism 11. Free Will 12. Personal Identity Part IV: Ethics 13. Metaethics 14.
Ethical Theory, 1: Utilitarianism 15. Ethical Theory, 2: Deontology 16. Applied
Ethics, 1: The Duty of Charity 17. Applied Ethics, 2: Animal Ethics 18.
Concluding Thoughts Appendix: A Guide to Writing GlossaryMichael Huemer is a
professor of philosophy at the University of Colorado, where he has taught
since the dawn of time. He is the author of a nearly infinite number of
articles in epistemology, metaphysics, ethics, and political philosophy, in
addition to seven other amazing and brilliant books that you should immediately
buy.
Manipulation Christian Coons 2014-07-01 In all groups -- from couples to
nation-states -- people influence one another. Much of this influence is
benign, for example giving advice to friends or serving as role models for our
children and students. Some forms of influence, however, are clearly morally
suspect, such as threats of violence and blackmail. A great deal of attention
has been paid to one form of morally suspect influence, namely coercion. Less
attention has been paid to what might be a more pervasive form of influence:
manipulation. The essays in this volume address this relative imbalance by
focusing on manipulation, examining its nature, moral status, and its
significance in personal and social life. They address a number of central
questions: What counts as manipulation? How is it distinguished from coercion
and ordinary rational persuasion? Is it always wrong, or can it sometimes be
justified, and if so, when? Is manipulative influence more benign than
coercion? Can one manipulate unintentionally? How does being manipulated to act
bear on one's moral responsibly for so acting? Given various answers to these
questions, what should we think of practices such as advertising and seduction?
Premium Website Printed Access Card for Feinberg/Shafer-Landau's Reason and
Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2010-01-27 The Resource Center for REASON AND
RESPONSIBILITY: READINGS IN SOME BASIC PROBLEMS OF PHILOSOPHY, Fourteenth
Edition will contain content specific to the text as well as additional
resources for an introduction to philosophy course. The site will house
quizzing, thought experiments, chapter reviews, note-taking guides, weblinks
and movie lists for each chapter in the text. Discipline content will include
guides to studying philosophy and researching and writing philosophy papers,
reason-and-responsibility-feinberg
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biographies of major philosophers and excerpts from their most important works.
A number of interactive activities including timelines, visual representations
of fields of philosophy and regular updates of philosophy related news will
also be available.Access to the Resource Center also includes access to an
ebook version of DOING PHILOSOPHY by Joel Feinberg.
The Nature of Moral Responsibility Randolph Clarke 2015 Recent philosophical
work reveals considerable disagreement about what it is to be morally
responsible for something. Indeed, some theorists claim to distinguish several
varieties of moral responsibility, with different conditions that must be
satisfied if one is to bear responsibility of one or another of these kinds.
This volume presents twelve original essays from participants in these debates.
The contributors include prominent established figures as well as influential
younger philosophers.
Liberalism Undressed Jethro K. Lieberman 2012-10-25 During the past 40 years,
many of liberalism's most distinguished defenders have presented complex,
controversial, abstruse, and even impenetrable theories to justify liberal
institutions and practices, often relying on metaphysical constructs, imaginary
beings, and fanciful events to describe abstract liberal principles that rarely
reach real-world problems. This book proposes that John Stuart Mill's harm
principle - that the state may act only to prevent harm to others - can justify
a government capable of dealing with pressing modern problems of human harm
while restrained enough to provide people freedom to live life on their own
terms.
Reasons as Defaults John F. Horty 2012-04-25 In this volume, John Horty brings
to bear his work in logic to present a framework that allows for answers to key
questions about reasons and reasoning, namely: What are reasons, and how do
they support actions or conclusions?
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2005
Responsible Citizens, Irresponsible States Avia Pasternak 2021-08-13 States are
often held responsible for their wrongdoings. States pay compensation for their
unjust wars, as did Iraq in the aftermath of its invasion of Kuwait. States pay
reparations for their historical wrongdoings, as did Chile to the victims of
the Pinochet Regime, or Germany to Israel and other countries because of the
Holocaust. Some argue that they should pay punitive damages for their
international crimes as well. But state responsibility has a troubling feature:
states are corporate agents, comprising flesh and blood citizens. When they
turn to the public purse to finance their corporate liabilities, it is their
citizens who pay the price. Even citizens who protested against their state's
policies, did not know about them, or had no influence on policy makers end up
sharing the burden. Why should these citizens pay for their state's
wrongdoings, if they don't carry the blame? Responsible Citizens, Irresponsible
States develops a fresh justification for citizens' duties to share the burden
of their state's wrongdoings. This justification revolves around citizens'
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participation in their state: drawing on recent debates in the philosophy of
collective action, Avia Pasternak shows that citizens are acting together in
their state and that their state policies are the product of this collective
action. Given this participation, citizens ought to share the burden of
remedying harmful wrongs their state policies bring about. However, she also
argues that not all citizens in all states are participating in their state. In
many authoritarian states, citizens' participation in the state is highly
restricted or coerced. Here, ordinary citizens do not share responsibility for
their state policies and should not be forced to pay for them. These
conclusions carry significant real-world implications for the way domestic
international law holds various types of states, and their citizens,
responsible for their wrongdoings. This work is essential for political
theorists and philosophers grappling with citizen responsibility and duty.
Morality, Authority, and Law Stephen Darwall 2013-03-21 Stephen Darwall
presents a series of essays that explore the Second-Person Standpoint (SPS)--an
argument which advances an analysis of central moral concepts as irreducibly
second personal in the sense of entailing mutual accountability and the
authority to address demands. He illustrates the power of the second-personal
framework to illuminate a wide variety of issues in moral, political, and legal
philosophy. Section I concerns morality: for example,its distinctiveness among
normative concepts, the relation between 'bipolar' obligations (owed to
someone) and moral obligation period, and whether morality requires general
principles. Section II focuses on autonomy, its relation to the will, and the
sense in which we can give ourselves reasons for acting.And Section III
concerns the nature of authority and the law. It argues that only a secondpersonal framework is able to explain these and the differences between
criminal and civil law.
The Moral Limits of the Criminal Law: Volume 3: Harm to Self Joel Feinberg
1989-08-17 This volume tackles the riddles associated with the commonly
proposed principle called 'legal paternalism'. It evaluates (and rejects) the
principle that it can be right to impose coercion on a person 'for his own
good', whatever his own wishes in the matter.
Reason and Responsibility + Mindtap Philosophy 1 Term 6 Month Printed Access
Card
Philosophy of Private Law William Lucy 2007 On what basis does tort law hold us
responsible to those who suffer as a result of our carelessness? Why, when we
breach our contracts, should we make good the losses of those with whom we
contracted? In what sense are our torts and our breaches of contract 'wrongs'?
These two branches of private law have for centuries provided philosophers and
jurists with grounds for puzzlement. This book provides an outline of, and
intervention in, contemporary jurisprudential debates about the natureand
foundation of liability in private law. After outlining the realm of the
philosophy of private law, the book divides into two. Part I examines the
various components of liability responsibility in private law, including the
reason-and-responsibility-feinberg
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notions of basic responsibility, conduct, causation and wrongfulness. Part II
considers arguments purporting to show that private law does and should embody
a conception of either distributive or corrective justice or some combination
of the two. Throughout the booka number of distinctions - between conceptual
and normative argument, between jurisprudential 'theory' and private law
'practice', between legal obligation and moral obligation - are analyzed, the
aim being to give students an informed grasp of both the limits and
possibilities of the philosophy of private law.
Reason and Responsibility 2009
Reasons and Recognition R. Jay Wallace 2011-09-15 Reasons and Recognition
brings together fourteen new papers on an array of topics from the many areas
to which philosopher Thomas Scanlon has made path-breaking contributions, each
of which develops a distinctive and independent position while critically
engaging with central themes from Scanlon's own work in the area.
Aristotle's Ethics and Moral Responsibility Javier Echeñique 2012-05-31
Echeñique discusses Aristotle's views on moral agency and voluntariness and
presents a theory of moral responsibility that is both original and compelling.
Moral Responsibility in Collective Contexts Tracy Isaacs 2011-09-01 Moral
Responsibility in Collective Contexts is a philosophical investigation of the
complex moral landscape we find in collective scenarios such as genocide,
global warming, organizational negligence, and oppressive social practices.
Tracy Isaacs argues that an accurate understanding of moral responsibility in
collective contexts requires attention to responsibility at the individual and
collective levels.
The Fundamentals of Ethics Russ Shafer-Landau 2020 "An exceptionally clear,
compact, and affordable introduction to a broad range of ethical theories"-Doing Philosophy Joel Feinberg 2007-03-06 Clear and concise, this brief text is
designed to assist introductory philosophy students who have no prior
experience in writing philosophy papers. Contents include topic selection,
outlines, drafts, proper and improper quotation, argument development and
evaluation, principles of good writing, style, criteria for grading student
papers, and a review of common grammatical and dictional errors. In addition,
the book devotes several chapters to basic concepts in logic, which have proven
invaluable for philosophy students in the course of critically considering and
writing about the ideas and arguments they encounter. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not
be available in the ebook version.
Doing & Deserving; Essays in the Theory of Responsibility Joel Feinberg
1970-01-01
Philosophy For Dummies Tom Morris 2011-03-10 Philosophy at its best is an
reason-and-responsibility-feinberg
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activity more than a body of knowledge. In an ancient sense, done right, it is
a healing art. It’s intellectual self-defense. It’s a form of therapy. But it’s
also much more. Philosophy is map-making for the soul, cartography for the
human journey. It’s an important navigational tool for life that too many
modern people try to do without. Philosophy For Dummies is for anyone who has
ever entertained a question about life and this world. In a conversational
tone, the book's author – a modern-day scholar and lecturer – brings the
greatest wisdom of the past into the challenges that we face now. This
refreshingly different guide explains philosophical fundamentals and explores
some of the strangest and deepest questions ever posed to human beings, such as
How do we know anything? What does the word good mean? Are we ever really free?
Do human beings have souls? Is there life after death? Is there a God? Is
happiness really possible in our world? This book is chock full of all those
questions you may have long wanted to think about and talk with someone about,
but have never had the time or opportunity to tackle head on. Philosophy For
Dummies invites you to discuss the issues you find in the guide, share
perspectives, and compare thoughts and feelings with someone you respect.
You'll find lots of material to mull over with your friends or spouse,
including thoughts on When to doubt, and when to doubt our doubts The universal
demand for evidence and proof The four dimensions of human experience Arguments
for materialism Fear of the process of dying Prayers and small miracles Moral
justification for allowing evil The ancient philosopher Socrates (fifth
century, B.C.) thought that, when it comes to the Ultimate Questions, we all
start off as dummies. But if we are humbly aware of how little we actually
know, then we can really begin to learn. Philosophy For Dummies will put you on
the path to wising up as you steer through the experience called life.
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 2008 Contains readings that cover
centuries of thought and wisdom. This book includes various issues in
metaphysics, epistemology, philosophy of religion, philosophy of mind, and
ethics.
Reason and Responsibility: Readings in Some Basic Problems of Philosophy Joel
Feinberg 2013-01-01 REASON AND RESPONSIBILITY: READINGS IN SOME BASIC PROBLEMS
OF PHILOSOPHY has a well-earned reputation for clarity and breadth, with a
proven selection of high-quality readings that cover centuries of philosophical
debate. The anthology includes the central issues in metaphysics, epistemology,
philosophy of religion, philosophy of mind, and ethics, as well as debates over
the value of philosophy and the meaning of life. The book is clearly organized
so that the readings complement each other, guiding readers through contrasting
positions on key philosophical issues. Clear, concise introductions provide
reading tips and background information to help readers engage directly and
meaningfully with the primary sources. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Practical Ethics Peter Singer 2011-02-21 For thirty years, Peter Singer's
Practical Ethics has been the classic introduction to applied ethics. For this
reason-and-responsibility-feinberg
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third edition, the author has revised and updated all the chapters and added a
new chapter addressing climate change, one of the most important ethical
challenges of our generation. Some of the questions discussed in this book
concern our daily lives. Is it ethical to buy luxuries when others do not have
enough to eat? Should we buy meat from intensively reared animals? Am I doing
something wrong if my carbon footprint is above the global average? Other
questions confront us as concerned citizens: equality and discrimination on the
grounds of race or sex; abortion, the use of embryos for research and
euthanasia; political violence and terrorism; and the preservation of our
planet's environment. This book's lucid style and provocative arguments make it
an ideal text for university courses and for anyone willing to think about how
she or he ought to live.
The Problems of Philosophy Bertrand Russell 2001 This work, originally
published in 1912, is an introduction to the theory of philosophical enquiry.
It gives Russell's views on such subjects as the distinction between appearance
and reality and the existence and nature of matter.
Responsibility and Psychopathy Luca Malatesti 2010-08-19 The discussion of
whether psychopaths are morally responsible for their behaviour has long taken
place in philosophy. In recent years this has moved into scientific and
psychiatric investigation. Responsibility and Psychopathy discusses this
subject from both the philosophical and scientific disciplines, as well as a
legal perspective.
Responsible Belief Rik Peels 2016-12-01 What we believe and what we do not
believe has a great impact on what we do and fail to do. Hence, if we want to
act responsibly, we should believe responsibly. However, do we have the kind of
control over our beliefs that such responsibility for our beliefs seems to
require? Do we have certain obligations to control or influence our beliefs on
particular occasions? And do we sometimes believe responsibly despite violating
such obligations, namely because we are excused by, say, indoctrination or
ignorance? By answering each of these questions, Rik Peels provides a theory of
what it is to believe responsibly. He argues that we lack control over our
beliefs, but that we can nonetheless influence our beliefs by performing
actions that make a difference to what we believe. We have a wide variety of
moral, prudential, and epistemic obligations to perform such belief-influencing
actions. We can be held responsible for our beliefs in virtue of such influence
on our beliefs. Sometimes, we believe responsibly despite having violated such
obligations, namely if we are excused, by force, ignorance, or luck. A careful
consideration of these excuses teaches us, respectively, that responsible
belief entails that we could have failed to have that belief, that responsible
belief is in a specific sense radically subjective, and that responsible belief
is compatible with its being a matter of luck that we hold that belief.
Freedom and Fulfillment Joel Feinberg 2020-09-01 Dealing with a diverse set of
problems in practical and theoretical ethics, these fourteen essays, three of
them previously unpublished, reconfirm Joel Feinberg's leading position in the
reason-and-responsibility-feinberg
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field of legal philosophy. With a clarity and humor that will be familiar to
readers of his other works, Feinberg writes on topics including "wrongful life"
suits in the law of torts, or whether there is any sense in the remark that a
person is so badly off that he would be better off not existing at all; the
morality of abortion; educational options; free expression; civil disobedience;
and the duty of easy rescue in criminal law. He continues with a three-part
defense of moral rights in the abstract, a discussion of voluntary euthanasia,
and an inquiry into arguments of various kinds for not granting legal rights in
enforcement of a person's acknowledged moral rights. This collection concludes
with two essays dealing with concepts used in appraising the whole of a
person's life: absurdity and self-fulfillment, and their interplay.
Reason and Responsibility Joel Feinberg 1965
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